
Hi Dena – 
 

This filing is not accurate and will need to be amended. 

 

Per Susan’s emails – 

• This first Annual Children’s Television Report will only contain the expanded 4
th

 Quarter 2019, 
which is from September 16, 2019 to December 31, 2019 only.  (you are reporting for every 

quarter) 

 
1. The first section is the TOTAL hours of E/I programming aired for the last 2 weeks of Q3, and all 

of Q4, not an average. 

2. You reported the same hours for both program streams.  You need to report the applicable hours 
on the applicable stream. 

3. Please report the 2 weeks of September 2019 in Q3, and the full 4th quarter in Q4.  The FCC 

initially advised that the expanded Q4 would be reported as Q4, but then in the audio version of 

the FCC’s webinar, they changed this directive to separate out those two weeks in September. 
 

 


